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22nd April 2022 

What a great start to the summer term and a very  

welcome appearance of the sun! The children have 

been learning outdoors lots this week and have        

enjoyed planting in Forest school, PE sessions outside 

and of course playtimes on the field. We have lots 

planned for this term so make sure you check the dates 

section in the newsletter and check the website         

regularly. 

 

Sadly, we will be saying ‘Goodbye’ to Mrs Dennehy in the office at the end of next 

week. Mrs Dennehy has been at Hurst Green for 8 Years and will be missed by us all 

immensely. She has been a valued member of our team and I am sure you will all 

join with me in wishing her all the best in her future adventures.  

 

Mrs Bruce and Mrs Hall will be joining our Hurst Green staff team to run the office 

and we look forward to welcoming them to the team. 

 

Finally, we are looking for new members to join and hopefully take over the     

running of the HGSA. The HGSA is a vital part of the school and one that we really 

don’t want to be without as they provide so many wonderful opportunities for the 

children. Please do get in touch if you are interested in becoming part of this    

wonderful organisation. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

Sarah George 

HGSA 
The current HGSA committee is made 
up of Year 2 parents and as the end of 
the Academic year is in sight, it is       
important that we get some new             
volunteers involved to take over. If 
there is no parent input then the HGSA 
would have to fold. 

If you are interested in helping             
organise events please email Liza  

Moran through the School Office. 

The HGSA is integral to the fundraising 
for this school. Without them, there will 
be no fun events for your children to 
take part in and the curriculum           

Drop off and Pick  up 

Please could we ask you not to leave your car     

engines idling in our car park.  As you probably 

know, it is now illegal to leave your car idling on a 

public road.  An idling engine can produce twice the 

emissions of moving car, including sulphur  dioxide, 

particulate matter and nitrogen oxide.  These   

chemicals all have a negative 

impact on the environment and 

contribute to asthma, heart  

disease and lung cancer.  It is   

believed that an idling car    

produces enough emissions to 

fill 150 balloons with harmful 

pollutants every minute, so  

every minute idling counts.  











DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Summer Term 2022 

Monday 25th April Duck eggs arrive 

Monday 2nd May May Day Bank Holiday 

Wed 11th May Class Photographs 

Friday 13th May Year 1 Trip to Natural History Museum 

W/C 16th May Maths Week 

Thursday 26th May Break up 
New Reception Parents Information Evening 

Friday 27th May INSET DAY 

30th May  - 3rd June  Half Term 
Monday 6th June Return to school 

Monday 13th —Friday 17th June Healthy Eating Week 

Friday 17th June HGSA Father’s Day (or FUDGE) Day shop 

Tuesday 28th June Transition Day—Year 2 to Junior School 

Friday 1st July Sports Day 

Friday 8th July Back up Sports Day 

W/C 11th July Science and Art Week 

Thursday 14th July HGSA Summer Disco after school 

Wed 20th July  Year 2 Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 21st July Year 2 Leavers Lunch 

Friday 22nd July Last day of Summer Term 

Autumn Term 2022 

Thursday 1st September INSET DAY 
Friday 2nd September INSET DAY 

Monday 5th September First Day of Autumn Term 


